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MEMORANDI,JM CIRCT,JLAR

NO.2013-14s

SI.EIECT :

AIL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL
MAYOPS, THE ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR, AND DILG
RXGIONAL DIRECTORS

I5TH POST GRADUATE COI'RSE ON GENERAL PEDIATRICS

The Departrnent of Pediatrics of the National Children's Hospital will be holding
its 15,h Post Graduate Course on May 22 & 23,2014 at the Luxent Hotel, Timog Avenue,

Quezon City. As pan of rheir Continuing Medical Educatioa Program, the activity is
aimed to review basic pediatric care, and to present current challenges and updates in the
practice of genenl pediatrics in the country.

In this regard, all local government units are hereby encouraged to allow the
participation of their Provincial, City and Municipal Health Departrnent Heads or their
authorized representative, to t}re above-mentioned underuking on official time.

All interested participants are advised to coordinate direcdy with Dr. ]oanne
Gallardo, Resident Physician of the National Children s Hospital, through
igallardomd(a)gmail.com and nch pediadepr@yahoo.com or Mobile No. 09228376548.

All DILG Regional Directors, the ARMM Regional Governor and Field Officers
are hereby directed to disseminate this Memorandum Circular in their respective areas of
iurisdictions.


